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15th December 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 

Dance House 2022  
 

I am pleased to confirm that we will be taking part in Dance House 2022.  The event will take place at 
the Alexandra Theatre in Bognor Regis on Tuesday 29th March 2022. 
 
In preparation, I will be running an after-school Dance House Club on Tuesdays, commencing on 
Tuesday 11th January 2022, from 3.15 – 4.15pm.  The club will run until Tuesday 22nd March 2022. 
 
If your child would like to be involved, he/she will need to commit to attending the weekly after school 
sessions and also the final performance on 29th March which will take place during the evening 
(approximately 6.00 – 8.45pm) at the Alexandra Theatre.  There will also be an afternoon rehearsal at 
the theatre on the same day. 
 
In addition, as part of the performance, staff from the Alexandra Theatre will be visiting school in late 
February to record the children performing.  This will be played as part of the opening to the event.  
 
Nearer the time we will confirm arrangements for booking tickets for yourself or any family members 
who may wish to come and watch on 29th March. 
 
In the meantime, if your child is interested in taking part in this event, please send a Dojo message to 
the school office no later than Thursday 6th January.   The number of participants is limited.  We will 
confirm to you by Friday 7th January if your child has been successful in gaining a place. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Robson 
 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 

 


